
The Chairman advised that Miss LaMarsh would not be available on 
Tuesday, November 21, and the Committee agreed to consider clauses relating 
to amendments to the Radio Act on that date.

The examination of the Minister still continuing, at 5.35 p.m., the Com­
mittee adjourned until 9.30 a.m. on Thursday, November 16.

M. Slack,
Clerk of the Committee.
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